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In further response, a railway would transform the use and the perception of our national 
airport by the people of Wales as well as by international visitors. Considering that the 
current railway track passes through Rhoose, less than a mile from Cardiff airport and with 
no major gradient change, this should be a reasonably practical project to carry out. It 
should also help to attract more international events to Wales and should therefore pay for 
itself in a short space of time. 

 


